
 

 

 
 

From: Richard McDonald 
To: City Clerks - Heritage 
Subject: [External Sender] PB15.1 - Designation of 24 Mason Boulevard 
Date: March 18, 2024 12:43:41 AM 

Dear Chair and Members of Toronto Preservation Board 

I'm the historian for the Corporation of St John’s Cemetery on the Humber which is the 
cemetery for the Denison family of Toronto. 

I understand from Adam Wynne that there will be a meeting today (March 18th) to discuss the 
subject property. I would like to express our support for this designation. There are so few 
properties remaining in the city that have such historical significance and that go back as far as 
24 Mason does. It’s important that these remaining properties - and their history - be preserved 
for future generations. 

I’d also like to thank you and your team for the very impressive research into the property and 
its ownership history. 

Regards. 
Richard McDonald 
Registrar/Historian for the 
Corporation of St John’s Cemetery on the Humber 
registrar@stjohnsonthehumber.ca 
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